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Docket No. 50-255

Consumers Power Company
ATTN: Mr. R. B. DeWitt

Vice President
Nuclear 0perations

212 West Michigan Avenue
Jackson, MI 49201-

Gentlemen:

Th s acknowledges rece pt of your letter dated September 27, 1984 whichi i
modified your response dated August 10, 1984, to our inspection report
50-255/84-09 forwarded by our letter dated June 29, 1984.

Based on a telephone conversation on October 12, 1984 between members of our
respective staffs, we understand you will further modify your response and
submit it within 30 days.

Sincerely,

d-

f d ' fj'f
If

R. D. Walker, Chief
Operations Branch

-' cc: D. J. VandeWalle, Nuclear
Licensing Administrator

R. W.'Montross, Manager
DMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Resident Inspector, RIII
Ronald Callen, Michigan

Public Service Commission
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